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Listing on the Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 

 

NAGAOKA INTERNATIONAL CORPORATION (hereafter NAGAOKA) is pleased 

to announce its listing on the JASDAQ Standard Market of the Tokyo Stock 

Exchange on June 29, 2015. 

 

NAGAOKA would like to express our cordial appreciation for your cooperation and 

support extended to us from our esteemed customers, partners and stakeholders 

and will continue unremittingly with our efforts to respond to your expectations by 

innovation of technologies and improvement of services under our corporate 

philosophy “Each and every effort for CUSTOMERS!”. 

 


